
Cranbury Township Police Benevolent Association #405 

 
Award: Two (2) $1,000.00 Scholarship Awards, known formally as the: 

  Todd C. Galla Memorial Award 

  George C. Nobile Memorial Award 

 

Eligibility: Student must be a graduating PHS senior and a resident of Cranbury  

  Township at the time of application. Student must also show proof  

  of acceptance or enrollment into a college / university as a full-time  

  student. These awards are based on the student’s academic   

  achievements, service to his/her community, character, personal  

  goals and financial need.  

 

Deadline: All applications due on or before May 1st, 2023 

 

Methods: Those interested may obtain an application one of the following  

  ways: 

 

  Pick-up in person at Cranbury Township Police HQ, located 

  at 1 Logan Drive, Cranbury, NJ 08512, M-F, 8am-4pm 

 

  Send an email request to Officer Eric Sibert,      

  esibert@cranbury-nj.com 

 

Completed applications can be submitted in person at Police HQ or 

sent via email directly to Ofc. Sibert.  

 

You may contact Ofc. Sibert directly at 609-395-0031 ext. 7736 with 

any questions or concerns. 
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